
September 3, 2024 
 
Hello Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
My name is Mrs. Gina Mallari and I am your children’s 
teacher in Nursery/Kindergarten, Room 2, morning class, 
for this school year 2024-2025. I am so honoured to be a 
part of your children’s early years education. Thank you 
for entrusting them to me. I will make sure that I will do 
my best to provide them the skills, values and learning 
experiences that they will need to become successful 
learners. I will be focusing in developing their social skills, making them 
Mathematical thinkers, and help them to become good readers and writers. But of 
course, I will be needing your support and cooperation by bringing your children to 
school everyday. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
me at 204-775-2591 or email me at gmallari@wsd1.org to arrange suitable meeting 
time. 
 
Success in learning could be achieved more if there is a good partnership 
between the home and school.  Let us work as TEAM for our children’s 
education. Together, Everyone Achieves More! 
 
Our goal in Room 2: “GOOD, BETTER, BEST, don’t let it rest, until GOOD becomes 
BETTER and BETTER becomes BEST. 
 
 
 
Gina Mallari 
N/K Teacher   
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